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Grace Chuchla

From: web.noreply
Sent: Friday, October 15, 2021 10:42 AM
To: Grace Chuchla
Subject: [Contact Information] redistricting objection

Jerry Core (not verified)  sent a message using the contact form at https://www.inyocounty.us/contact-
information.  
The sender's name 
Jerry Core 
The sender's email 

 
Subject 
redistricting objection 
Comment or Question 
After reviewing the maps and playing with the options for changing the districts, I do not agree with changing the lines. I believe the 
present district lines are fine as they are. I see no need to change our lines. Inyo County is a unique area of California and should be 
treated differently than the more populated areas within the state. By changing the lines creates more problems for representation, 
seems more political than practical. Sometimes leaving things that are not broken alone is the best course of action. thank you, Jerry 
Core  
Contact ID 
contact-5686 

 




